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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Christmas and New Year Holidays 
 
Government offices will be closed on Tuesday 25th, Wednesday 26th, Thursday 27th, 
Friday 28th, Monday 31st December 2007 and on Tuesday 1st January 2008. The 
General Post Office will remain open as usual during 27th and 28th December 2007. 
 
All Government counters except Post Office counters will close at noon on Monday 
24th December 2007. 
 
On Monday 24th and Monday 31st December, the General Post Office counters will 
close at noon, the counters at the North and South District Post Offices close at 
11.00 a.m. and the Parcel Post Depot will close at 11.45 a.m.  
 
There will be no collection of mail from the General Post Office and street pillar boxes 
on the 25th, and 26th December 2007 as well as on 1st January 2008. 
 
The usual emergency service will be in operation over this period.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


